

learning and believing, growing and achieving

St. Nicholas CE First School, Codsall Belvide Gardens Codsall Wolverhampton WV8 1AN

Enforced School Closure Home Learning Book Spring 2020

Dear Parent/Pupil

Please use the book sent home to carry out the home learning activities that have been set by teachers during this period of school closure. Books will be collected in and celebrated by teachers upon return to school and we would expect to see some evidence of work being carried out throughout the period away from school.

We will remain in contact with parents throughout the period via the school website and text messages as required with any further updates.

Please also refer to the list of educational websites that have been shared, should you wish for your child to carry out any further independent work. Mrs Robb has reissued My Maths and TT Rockstars logins where required which we hope will be useful to parents and children.

As well as the work that has been suggested, we will be pleased to see any self-initiated work that the children and their families might wish to share, be it photographs, models, pictures or written pieces. If your child has an interest in a topic that you think would lend itself well to a little project, then please follow this line of enquiry too, sometimes they get more out of these topics! Please do try and keep practise of basic skills such as spelling, times tables, handwriting, reading and phonics and number work as a priority at home.

Within this book we would expect children to adhere to school presentation standards and would encourage best joined handwriting, no crossing out (brackets and crosses for mistakes) and neat setting out.

Thank you for your help during this time and we hope your child enjoys some of the activities that have been suggested.

Best wishes

Miss J Parker Head Teacher

Email: headteacher@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk

Enquiries: 01902 842998

Web: st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk